
Information for Employers 

Careers information advice and guidance 

 

Aim 

At Bradford Girls’ Grammar School we aim to develop pupils’ knowledge and understanding of the world of 

work and we are therefore committed to establishing links with employers and employees in the local 

community and beyond. 

As an employer you can support all our pupils significantly and help us to achieve our goals. We are 

committed to allowing our young people to positively transition out of secondary school life, equipped for 

the world of work, with the skills required to solve industry challenges and the knowledge to ensure a 

successful future. 

Business owners and employers can support the school by: 

• Attending a careers fair or networking event 

• Offering work experience 

• Offering a visit to your place of work 

• Careers talks 

• Pupil mentoring 

 
Further information 

Please contact Mrs A Thorpe, Careers Co-ordinator for more information: athorpe@bggs.com 
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